
From: JCOPE Investigation <JCOPE.Investigation@jcope.ny.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 10:10 AM 
To: 'elena@judgewatch.org' 
Subject: Complaint No.  22-052 
 
VIA EMAIL  
 
Re:  Complaint # 22-052 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
The New York State Joint Commission on Public Ethics (“Commission”) acknowledges receipt of your 
complaint dated April 13, 2022. 
 
Please note, the Commission exercises the powers and duties pursuant to §94 of the New York State 
Executive Law. The Commission has statutory jurisdiction to act upon complaints that allege a violation 
of Public Officers Law §§73, 73-a, or 74, Civil Service Law §107, and Legislative Law Article 1-A. 
 
As a matter of law, Commission proceedings are confidential and thus you may not be notified of any 
Commission action regarding your complaint unless and until there is final action that can be publicly 
disclosed.  We will contact you should the Commission need any additional information.   
 
Thank you for your letter bringing this matter to our attention. 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                Sincerely, 
 
 
 
                                                                                Investigation Division 
 
 
 


